
 
 
 
 
 
 

Physiotherapy and Massage Clinic moves to 
The Interprofessional Clinic at Perley Health 
Transition starts February 16 and full move completed by 
February 21 
 
February 15, 2023 – Ottawa, ON 
 
 
The Physiotherapy and Massage Clinic will be transitioning to bring all of its services under The 
Interprofessional Clinic at Perley Health. The transition to the new location will be happening 
from Feb 16-17 this week. As of Tuesday February 21, 2023, Physiotherapy and Massage 
Therapy services will be fully operational in the Interprofessional Clinic, across from the Perley 
Health Foundation and the Swab Clinic.  

With all these services located in one common area under the same umbrella, everything 
remains the same: 

1. Same great staff 

2. Same high standard of care  

3. Same billing schedule  

Services offered by The Interprofessional Clinic at Perley Health  

1. Audiology 

2. Massage Therapy 

3. Physiotherapy 

4. Stuttering Clinic 

If you have any questions or concerns about Physiotherapy and Massage Therapy services, 
please contact The Interprofessional Clinic at 613-526-7125 or icadmin@perleyhealth.ca. 
Please note that the current Physiotherapy and Massage Clinic contact will not be operational 
as of February 21, 2023.  

Did you know?  
The Interprofessional Clinic is made possible thanks to the transformational donation of Charles 
and Irene Zinck. Charles Zinck dedicated his career to service in the Canadian Armed Forces 
and was a Navy man and a Veteran of the Korean War. With the encouragement and support of 
staff and powered by fun and deep belly laughs, he enjoyed many Perley Health activities: 
sculpting clay, singing in the choir, painting and mandala making.  
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